Frequently Asked Questions about Grades in Mrs. Flora’s Class!!!!!
Question:  How will my child be graded this year?
Answer:  This is the first year your child will receive letter grades for each subject.  This means that for the first time your child needs to make sure to hand in ALL GRADED WORK and make sure all of it is completed.  Missing work can affect grades!
Question:  What happens if my child fails to turn in work and receives a zero?
Answer:  Although I try hard to teach students to be responsible and turn work in on time, I understand that not all students work at the same pace and that “life happens.”  I will give full credit for all the work your child does as long as it gets turned in before grade cards are due.  I give a 30 minute “study time” at the end of the day every Friday so students can complete work if needed.  Students who DO get their work turned in on time have 30 minutes of free time (and this often motivates kids to get things done on time!)  If a student gets far behind I may have them stay in at recess so they have more time to work and so I can help them if needed.  If they are STILL  behind, I will contact you and we can put our heads together to figure out a solution so that your child can get caught up!
Question:  What happens if my child really bombs an assignment or test?
Answer:  If your child does poorly on an assignment, he/she may fix their work and resubmit it for full credit.  If he/she does poorly on a test, test corrections can be completed and turned in for partial credit.  For tests I average the grade the student got the first time with the grade the student got the second time to determine their final grade on that test.
Question:  Do you give extra credit if my child does poorly?
Answer:  Because students can fix mistakes on assignments and tests, extra credit is rare.  I give an extra credit government research project in September and a Valentine’s Day extra credit project.  I will also occasionally allow students to complete some extra math problems to get extra points, and I usually give a few extra credit questions on science and social studies tests.  
Question:  How will I know how my student is doing in his/her classes?
Answer:  I enter grades for assignments very quickly in the online grade book.  You can access the gradebook on the Greenville website (https://www.greenville.k12.oh.us) and click on Parent Grade Viewer.  If you haven’t set up an account yet, our secretary will need to create a coded log in for you.  You can call the school at 937-548-3185 or you can e-mail me (sflora@gcswave.com) or text me (937 417 7935) and I can make sure you get a code!  It may not be available for the first few weeks of school, but I will get it to you ASAP!  ONE MORE THING!!!  The students will have an orange take home folder.  All graded work is passed back, and the students are supposed to put it in the orange folder.  When they get home, they are supposed to empty out their “stay at home” side.  (Their homework and forms for you to sign are supposed to be on the other side.)  If your child isn’t bringing this home, or it is empty, please talk to your child about this.  Let me know if we need to join forces to make sure it starts happening!!  
Question:  My child is getting all As on his/her homework, so why is his/her grade so low in the gradebook?
Answer:  This can sometimes happen because grades are weighted in the fourth grade.  Since students typically get a lot of help when doing homework (and because they can go back and fix all their errors) it is only worth 10 percent of their grade.  Classwork (done all in school, with less help) is worth 30 percent, and tests/quizzes (which they must do completely independently) is worth 60 percent.  We want the final grades in each subject to accurately reflect what a student can do on his/her own without help.
